
   Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter  

‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

3
rd

 May 2024 

Awards of the week 

Stars of the week- 

Willow class: Atreus for his programming of the bee-bits. 

Chestnut class: Teddy for creating a fantastic poem and finding five syllable words. 

Oak class: Bobby for persevering in writing when creating a narrative. 

Hazel class: Caera for working hard in Science to create work about sound. 

 

Sports award winner: Otis for always giving instructions and helping the Nursery children when they get stuck 

in PE. 

Good Samaritan of the week: Lily for helping a friend when they fell over.    

 

Readers of the week:  

Chestnut class: Toby x 2, Teddy, Finley, Brogan, George and India.  

Oak class: Eli and Sebastian x 3. 

Hazel class: Kit, Lily and Mariette.   

 

There is no friend as loyal as a book. Ernest Hemingway. 
 

If any children have a recent award, belt, medal or certificate given to them outside of school, please 

let us know so we can celebrate this in school too!  

Hot weather 

Please ensure your child is sent in with 24-hour sun cream on for the start of school, we can not administer sun 

cream in school. Please could you also ensure your child wears a sun hat and has a named water bottle in school 

to use. Thank you for your help with this.  

Nursery reminder 

Please remember to ask us at least a half term before you wish to change Nursery sessions, or to increase 

them. We have a lot of Nursery children, which is great, and to ensure everyone gets sessions we do not have 

the provision to make in term changes or provide extra impromptu sessions. We also will only have the children 

within the set session times, unless it is their introductory sessions in the Nursery which we build up slowly to 

ensure the children are settling in well. We also will need any Government funding for increases, which we will 

not receive if the sessions do not match the PAF forms you have signed each term (unless they are paid for by 

parents/ carers for 2-year-olds). Please look at our Nursery admissions policy for more information, which is on 

the policy page of our website. https://www.bawdseyprimary.com/page/?title=Policies&pid=53  Thank you. 

A lot of unnamed clothing… 

Please label all clothing that is brought into school. We have a pile of unnamed clothing in most rooms, and no 

child or adult knows who it belongs to as it is unlabelled. Please label all clothing, so we can get it home to you 

at the end of the day. Same with hats and water bottles please. 

Multiply Suffolk Parent/ Carer and child session 

We sent an email out about a Parent/ Carer and Child session happening in school on 3rd June 9-11 am, which is a 

workshop all about Maths. Please book for a space for you and your child on Parent pay, the children can only 

attend with a Parent or Carer. 

Diary dates 

mailto:admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk
https://www.bawdseyprimary.com/page/?title=Policies&pid=53


New dates added or anything changed will be added in red: 

13th May- 17th May: KS2 SATs week. 

20th May a.m: Chestnut bookable telephone slots for parents and carers. 

21st May p.m: Willow and Hazel bookable telephone slots for parents and carers. 

23rd May p.m: Oak bookable telephone slots for parents and carers. 

24th May 2.30 p.m.: Hazel class sharing worship and book sharing session. 

27th May- 2nd June: Half term week. 

3rd June 9-11: Multiply Suffolk Parent/ Carer and children math workshop. Booking essential.  

5th June: Suffolk School Swimming gala at Deben pool in Woodbridge for selected pupils.  

7th June 2.30 p.m.: Willow class sharing worship and book sharing session. 

10th June for a week: Yr 1 phonic screening week. 

13th June: Yr 5 Taskmaster event with IP12 schools. (Details TBC).  

14th June: Fathers’ day or significant person event- details coming out soon.  

14th June 2.30 p.m.: Oak class sharing worship and book sharing session. 

18th June: WCET festival for Hazel class. 

21st June 2.30 p.m.: Chestnut class sharing worship and book sharing session. 

2nd July 10-1: Sports day followed by a family picnic on the field. 

5th July 10-1: Back up Sports day in case weather prevents it on the 2nd. 

15th July 3.15>: Optional parents/ carers evening.  

18th July: James Campbell author visit and book sale after school.  

19th July: Last day of Summer term.  

For all of our term dates for this year and next, please go to our website. 
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